
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Hello Toddler Town Families &
WELCOME to February! The month of Friendship and Love! 

February’s theme is:

Friendly February

Students will discuss:

1. Friendship

2. Healthy Teeth

3. Black History Month.

Here are some Special Dates to remember:

21ST- PRESIDENTS DAY (CENTER IS CLOSED)

1st –National Freedom Day

2nd – Groundhog Day

3rd – Elmo's Birthday

10TH -Umbrella Day

11th National Inventors Day

14th Farris Wheel Day, Valentines Day, (Friendship day at Toddler Town)

17th Random Acts of Kindness Day

21St Presidents Day

25th Quiet Day



Please do not forget that due to the 
Pandemic, our center closes promptly at 
5PM. Any time after that, families get 
charged $15 every 10 minutes.
Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo
questionnaire at home, before dropping 
off your child. Teachers are ready to scan 
and re-take temperature. 

Please Don’t forget that payments must be 
made on the 1st & 15th of every month. On 
the first you either pay full tuition, or half of 
the tuition. If you pay only half on the 1st, 
you have until the 15th to pay the other half. 
Late fees will be applied for no payments 
after the first and also to unpaid balances 
after the 15th . 

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 
the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

• We want to share with Everyone that Toddler 
Town Currently has Open Enrollment.

• Refer a family member or a friend and receive $100 off 
your tuition after a full month of attendance.

PROCARE ENGAGEMENT PROVIDES ALL THE 
SOURCES TO BE UP TO DATE WITH EVERYTHING 
GOING ON IN OUR CENTER. This includes Paying 
through the app, receiving documents, receiving 

important updates, communicating with teachers, 
and so much more. AsK us about ProCare 

Engagement!



Hello Families!

We had a great start to our year with a great month of learning! The children studied winter, 

snow and ice and animals that migrate and hibernate. We had some great projects along 

with these themes like snow print mittens. We had an awesome month of learning and we 
can’t wait for what next month will bring!

February is going to be an exciting month! We will be welcoming back Mrs. Megan! The 

children will also learn about friendship, famous men and women celebrated in black history 

and maintaining healthy teeth. Along with these themes, the children will create awesome 
projects like friendship bracelets.

Be on the lookout for our Valentine's Day Party Flyer!

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Ms. Karla at 773-622-9433 ext. 27 Koalas Classroom, 

karla@toddlertownchicago.com or message us through the ProCare App.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach me through email at megan@toddlertownchicago.com

Thank You,

Mrs. Megan & Ms. Karla
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Hello Families!

To recap the month of January, we discussed winter, snow and ice, hibernation and 

migration. We enjoyed creating winter crafts and discussing which animals hibernate and 
which animals migrate.

For the month of February, we will discuss friendship, Black History and healthy teeth and 

hygiene. We will enjoy a Valentine’s Day party as well as create projects for Valentine’s 

Day. We will also enjoy gross motor play outdoors, weather permitting. It will be a great 

month!

Thank You,

Ms. Taga!

If you ever need to get in touch with me, feel free to shoot me an e-mail at: 

taga@toddlertownchicago.com, 

Or Dial 773-622-9433 Extension 26
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Hi Families!

January was a great month for The Explorers! We learned about winter, snow and ice and 

animals that hibernate and migrate. Along with these themes, we had some awesome 

projects like creating snow using glitter sand. We continued with our daily lessons on Letters, 

Numbers, Color and Shapes. We had a great month of learning and we can’t wait to see what 
February will bring!

February is all about love!. The Explorers will learn about friendship, black history, and having 

healthy teeth. We also continue working on recognizing letters, tracing, writing, and learning 
how to spell the children's names.

Parents: please be sure to update your child’s cubbies with new clothes.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us 

at 773-622-9433 Ext 25 or via email at: cintya@toddlertownchicago.com and 

karla@toddlertownchicago.com

Once again thank you for all your support!
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Howdy Families!

Our class had a great start to the new year! In the month of January, the children studied snow 

and ice and different animals' hibernation and migration habits. They also reviewed their basic 

lessons as well like letters, numbers and colors. We had a great month learning and we can’t 

wait to see what next month brings!

February is around the corner! We have some new and exciting themes for our children to 

explore like; friendship, various famous African Americans and teeth!. We will continue basic 

lessons like letters and shapes. Finally, the children will be encouraged to participate at reading 

time by asking questions and making observations with the story that is being read.

On February 14th, the class will be hosting a Valentine’s Day party! Be on the lookout for a flyer 

soon.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at 
nataly@toddlertownchicago.com, or you can call our Butterfly class extension 23!

Thank you in advance for your collaboration! 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at 773-622-9433 EXT 23

Or email me at Nataly@toddlertownchicago.com

-Ms. Nataly and Ms. Irene
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773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

Hello Families!

For the Month of January, the children and Ms. Yvonne have been 

getting to know one another. She has worked at Toddler Town 

before and she is excited to start a new role in the Toucans 

classroom. The children also studied what winter and snow is.

For the month of February, we will learn about friendships, the 

emotion of love and healthy teeth. We will have great crafts along 

with these topics as well.

Thank You, 

Ms. Fatima & Ms. Yvonne 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please email Ms. Fatima at fatima@toddlertownchicago.com

Or Ms. Yvonne at yvonne@toddlertownchicago.com

Or call 773-622-9433 Ext. 22
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